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Dear Parents, 
  
We have had some very fun and exciting activities over the past few weeks here at SIS @ 
Ciputra!  
 
Mid Autumn Festival 
We celebrated our mid autumn festival with an amazing lion dance as well as some fun 
traditional games and activities. Students also learned about the rich heritage and traditions 
that come along with the Mid Autumn festival.  
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Student Council 
 
Mr Jesse has taken the lead for our student council and has helped create a community of 
student leaders that are coming up with ideas on how to help improve the school. For the first 
few weeks the student looks at creating a code of conduct that they can follow to be model 
students!  
 
The student council also took time to create their own badge to represent themselves! Take a 
look at their amazing design below:  
 

 

 

 

 

 

The badge symbolizes our four school houses, a blue and black wing to represent the blue 
eagles and black phoenix, a golden lion's tail as well as some scales for our red dragons! The 
first undertaking the students have decided on will be to create a peer tutoring group that can 
help students in the lower grades who need a little extra help with some classwork or 
homework. These peer tutoring sessions will take place during one break time per week! I look 
forward to the other ventures that the student council will come up with! 
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Assemblies - Student presentations and Student of the Month awards. 
We have also continued with our Student of the Month Awards and have been celebrating 
these students in our assemblies. It is wonderful to see that we have had so many amazing 
students trying their best! 
 
We have also included student led virtue presentations. Here at SIS we have a Virtues 
programme that helps to learn about our selected virtues. Last presentation was done by the 
year 6LA class and their virtue was that of patience! They did a wonderful job! Each class will 
have an opportunity to present on their virtue to demonstrate their understanding, these 
presentations can be in the form of a play, a song, or even a poem.  
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Additional Information   
 
 
Please remember that the local Covid vaccines are being offered by the local ward, once the 
school has these dates identified the information will be sent out to parents. If you are 
interested in signing up please let the front office know. 

 

 
We will be having our parent teacher conferences in the last week of term one! We are looking 
forward to having you on campus and sharing the academic success of your children with you. 

 

 
Outward Bound Vietnam will be conducted in October and November for our year 6,5 and 4 
students. We value the great opportunity that Outward Bound Vietnam brings for our students.  
 

 

 


